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Hi Fola
Thankyou for your response.
Apologies I had incorrectly identified the premises and assumed it was the Stone Glow Candles
building as indicated on the application and Google maps and the correct distance is approx.
230m.
However, the point remains the same and the correct process must be followed. You have
applied for regulated entertainment  until 5am with insufficient details of how the Licensing Act
2003 public nuisance or public safety objectives will be upheld.  In order for this department to
withdraw its representation you will need to provide sufficient information to demonstrate how
noise will be controlled and I have indicated within my previous response how you may obtain
further advice.  If you can provide me with a  noise assessment and noise management plan we
can review this information.  
 
 
Kind Regards
 
Chris Hurst| Contract Environmental Protection Officer 
Environmental Health and Public Protection
London Borough of Barking and Dagenham
One borough; one community; no one left behind
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From: D'Will Events <dwillevents@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 1, 2023 4:19 PM
To: Chris Hurst <Chris.Hurst2@lbbd.gov.uk>
Cc: Licensing <Licensing@lbbd.gov.uk>
Subject: PREMISES LIcense application Selinas Lane
 
Dear Chris,
Thank you for your thorough evaluation. We appreciate the considerations regarding
noise impact. It's important to note that our venue is situated 250 meters away, not 80
meters as mentioned, from the street, which is a substantial distance that significantly
minimizes the likelihood of noise disturbance to nearby residents.  See the satalite view
showing the our venue and the mentoned street
 
Your insights are valuable, and we're committed to ensuring a positive coexistence with
the community. For late events we plan to have security controlling traffic parking and
noise levels. Thank you for your understanding and consideration."
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Kind Regard
Fola
--
D'Will Banqueting Suite
Selinas Lane, Dagenham, London RM8 1QH
07572158488
Instagram: @Dwillbanqueting
 
 


